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Blanchardstown Industrial Park 
 
 
 

25 May 2022     Reg. No.: P1172-01 

 

 

Reminder Notice in respect of a licence application from Amazon Data Services Ireland 

Limited, for an installation located at ADSIL Blanchardstown, Blanchardstown Industrial 

Park, Snugborough Road, Dublin, D15 V978 

 

Dear Sir, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of the 04 May 2022 requesting your consent to extend the 

appropriate period by which the Agency must issue a proposed determination to 19th 

August 2022.  

 

It is noted that you have not responded to the notice issued and would appreciate your 

reply, via EDEN, by return. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


